
Dear Oregon State Senate Rules Committee, 

  

As an American and an Oregonian, I believe deeply in democracy and the principle of one 

person, one vote. In accordance with these ideals, I believe the Electoral College needs to be 

abolished. I strongly support HB 2927 and not SB 825.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Mike Mackel  

 


